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OFFICE OF THE HIGH COMMISSIONER 
FOR THE UNITED KINGDOM 

OTTAWA.
1st October, 1940.

c

Dear Dr. Skelton,
I have been Informed that Count Serge Fleury 

is shortly to visit Canada to speak at meetings of the 
Canadian Institute of International Affairs.

The High Commissioner feels that in this 
connection, you should know that Count Fleury is 
attached to the new French Ambassador at Washington 
in a private or semi-official capacity and is 
therefore to be regarded as an agent of the Vichy 
Government.

Yours sincerely,

W.C. Hankinson.
Dr. O.D. Skelton,

Under-Secretary of State for External Affairs,
)
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